
Judy Bowes <birdphilic@gmail.com>

Approval Requested: Bird Building Collision Study (CSF)

Debbie Carnes <drae@uw.edu> Tue, Apr 26, 2022 at 11:19 AM
To: Judy Bowes <jbowes2@uw.edu>

Hi Judy,

I spoke with Chair Pfaendtner and he approved your project.  Could you reach out to me about 1 week before you start
your work each quarter so that I can send an email to our building occupants letting them know what you will be doing? 
This will put folks at ease working in corner offices who might see your team hanging around the building.  Best of luck
on your project!

Debbie

********************************
Debbie Carnes (she/her)
Administrator
Chemical Engineering

Work location & schedule:
Benson Hall 101A - MTWF 8-2:30
Home - MTWF 3:30-5:30 and Th 8-5:30


Phone 206-685-8364

Zoom meetings by appointment only
(https://washington.zoom.us/j/2066858364)
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